
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Here are some details of how we plan to organise our Comic Relief fundraising day at Eastlea 

which this year is on Friday 21st March. 
 

Plans were outlined at the assembly this morning and the children know about the important work 

that the money raised will support and we hope to once again ‘do our bit’ for this national 

fundraising event. 
 

So, for Comic Relief Day – Friday 21st March 2025 we plan to follow the usual pattern of activities… 
 

• If your child wants to come dressed in something ‘red’ or 

wear one of the fundraising charity ‘red noses’ then they can!   
 

• A comic relief themed break time treat day – if your child 

would like to buy a biscuit/cake/bun to have with their 

classmates at break time then they need to bring in 50p with 

them on the day.   
 

 

I’m sure that the children will enjoy Comic Relief Day whilst at the same time raising some money 

for this very worthwhile cause.   Thanks in advance for your support! 
 

Miss Beeston, Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


